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ANNOUNCEMENT

We are happy to announce that in October 2020 we will launch the new
platform “Cyfrowe MNW” (“Digital NMW?"), the result of many months of
work performed by our team, as part of the project “Open National.

Digitisation and accessibility of National Museum in Warsaw collections”.

It is our aim to provide you with the highest quality photographs of the
items from the Museum’s collection therefore from 31 August to 18
September 2020 the Faras Gallery will be closed to visitors due to the

necessary digitisation works.

All fans of Nubian art are most welcome to visit us starting from 19
September 2020.

Anna Koscielna=Kuflyuk
Deputy Director for Communications

and Public Programmes
The National Museum in Warsaw
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